
 Term 3, Week 4 
Principal’s Report 

Executive Principal: Mr Andrew Ryder 

Deputy Principals Ms Angela Doggett & Mr Simon Hyder 

Reminders 
Each Thursday    
afternoon Clontarf 
Homework Club  

Mindful Makers 

Each Monday  

Ronny Gibbs Gala 
Day 

22 August 2018 

Emergency        
Services Expo 

23 August 2018 

Mid Term Break  

24 to 27 August  
2018 

 

 

 

EMAIL:        bourke-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
WEBSITE:    www.bourke-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 
FACEBOOK:  https://www.facebook.com/BourkeHighSchool 
PHONE:        6872 2522 

We, at Bourke High,                
believe that all students can 
succeed. 
Bourke High School is a caring 
school and we acknowledge 
that effective learning takes 
place when students and 
teachers feel secure and safe, 
where morale is high, where 
people are happy and where a 
high value is placed on                    
working together. 

A huge congratulations to Lekeisha Orcher, Nikyra Suckling, Kayle McKellar and Braith Kelly 
for the way they conducted themselves onstage in Darwin where they accepted the National 
Indigenous Music Award for best community clip on behalf of the B-Town Warriors for their 
song ‘Thundercloud.’ I watched with great pride as the students confidently delivered their 
acceptance speech in front of a packed crowd. They definitely were fantastic ambassadors for 
Bourke during their four day trip to Darwin where they took in a lot of the local sights and 
sounds. Miss Poole and Toby Finlayson from DPM were also fantastic and definitely went 
above and beyond their normal duties in order to allow our students to have such a wonderful 
experience which they will remember forever.  

Our Special Education classes have an excursion to Canberra this week. Mrs Riley-Henderson 
and Miss Poole have planned an exciting trip which ticks off a host of Canberra’s major attrac-
tions including a Raiders game and tour of their facilities as well as accommodation and tour 
of the Australian Institute of Sport. Along with Reuben and Riana I’m sure they’ll all have a 
great time.  

We also have three teams heading to Walgett for the Rugby League 7s with Mr Doust and 
Miss Anderson. We are still the current holders of the trophy and I’m sure all players will give 
a decent account of themselves on and off the field.  

I’d like to thank those parents who attended our 7-10 parent teacher interview night last week. 
From our perspective these interviews represent a valuable opportunity to build a collabora-
tive relationship with families in the best interests of our students. This partnership between 
school and home is an important factor towards student success. If you couldn’t attend on the 
night please don’t hesitate to contact the school to arrange meetings with any or all of your 
child’s teachers. We are always open to productive interviews with parents and carers which 
will improve educational outcomes for our students.  

Our after school activities program is continuing to grow with teachers being able to work 
alongside students in productive pursuits where they can develop their skills in a range of dif-
ferent activities for a couple of hours after school. At present we have Mindful Makers run-
ning for girls interested in crafting on Mondays with Miss Smith and Mrs McCorkle, on 
Wednesday afternoons we are starting our student yoga classes with Mrs Ryder and on Thurs-
days we have homework club in the library with Mrs Lucas and music lessons with Mr Phillips 
and Jess. We also have a ‘watch this space’ announcement for Mr Rodwell’s much anticipated 
STEM (Science, Technology, Electronics, Maths) club and his even more anticipated electron-
ic games club which will both start in week 6. If students or parents have any other ideas for 
clubs or after school activities please let us know. 

I would like to welcome Mrs Lisa Smith to Bourke High School.  Lisa will be working 3 days a 
week with our Stage 6 students assisting them with completion of assessment tasks and other 
supports as required. 

 

Andrew Ryder 



CongratulaƟons to Desert Pea Media and B Town Warriors 

It’s	a	winner	





 

                                                    

                      
 

Venue:       Maranguka Office, 41B Mitchell Street, Bourke 
 
Dates & Time: Thursday, 23rd August 2018 at 10.00am 

 
Department of Education, Aboriginal Education and Engagement Officer in partner-
ship with Western Family Referral Service, are bringing the SistaSpeak and 
BroSpeak training to Bourke. 
 
 

SistaSpeak & BroSpeak are mentoring programs that are designed to help Aborigi-
nal young people be strong in their identity and smart in their approach to achiev-
ing their long life goals. The program consists of; 

Mentor Program handbook 
Team building activities 
Guest Speakers/role models 

 
The mentoring program is designed to: 
enhance self-esteem as a result of gaining new skills and knowledge. 
provide access to resources for personal development including net-

works, activities, contacts, mentors and role models; 
provide the opportunity to hear from adult role models; 
provide the opportunity to engage with adult mentors 
gain some insight into life skills necessary to have a successful career; 
communicate the standards of behaviour, ethics and achievement nec-

essary to be successful in adult life 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------      
For catering purpose please indicate if you are available to attend via email to 
ctowney@uniting.org 
    

 







If you have moved or changed your phone number 

please call the office and let us know. 

If your child has medical informaƟon that  is im-

portant to his/her health please call us so we can up-

date your file. This includes informaƟon on allergies 

and medicaƟon. 

If your child will be absent due to illness or family                        

circumstances please call the office and let us know. 

Bourke High School Office:             

6872 2522 

Bourke High School 
PO BOX 594, 34 Tarcoon 
Street, Bourke, NSW 
2840 
PHONE: 02 6872 2560                              
FAX: 02 6872 3267 
EMAIL:  
bourke-
h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
WEBSITE:  
www.bourke-
h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

      Have your details changed? 

 

 

 

 

School newsletters are online 

http://school.schoolenews.com.au/bourkehs 

 

Free iPhone and iPod Touch App for school newsletters 

http://ios.schoolenews.com.au 
 

Any problems email the school bourke-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

       


